
   

Notice of Public Hearing 

Armada Township Planning Commission 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Armada Township Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing on September 7, 2016 beginning at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the agenda 

allows, at the Armada Township Hall, 23121 East Main Street, Armada, MI 48005. The 

purpose of the hearing is to receive public comments on a proposed rezoning of the 

existing, unbuilt Hidden River subdivision from R-1 Residential to RM Moderate Density 

Residential. 

 

The applicant requested the rezoning in order to build a senior housing community. 

Affected parcels include all units of the existing site condominium, with parcel identification 

numbers as follows: 13-02-30-351-001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 009, 010, 011, 

012, 013, and 014; and 13-02-30-300-022, 023, 024, and 025.  

 

Written comments may be addressed to the Planning Commission at the Township Hall 

address. A copy of the rezoning application will be available for public view at the Township 

Hall during regular business hours prior to the public hearing. Oral comments will be taken 

during the hearing on September 7, 2016. 

 

This notice is published pursuant to the requirements of the Michigan Zoning Enabling Act, 

PA 110 of 2006, as amended. 

 

Christine White 

Township of Armada 

Planning & Zoning Administrator 

 

Please publish once August 17, 2016 


